William M. Cousins, Jr.

6075 Pelican Bay Boulevard, # 1403

Naples, FL 34108

29 November 2003

Dear Bishop Reilly,

The current edition of the Holy Cross student newspaper “The Crusader” reminded me of your June Statement that you were “not questioning the fidelity of the College of the Holy Cross to its mission as a Catholic College or its dedication to the mission of the Catholic Church.”  This was included in your announcement that you would not attend the Holy Cross graduation because of the awarding of an honorary degree to “pro-abortionist”, Chris Matthews.

The Crusader informs us that the College funded homosexual and lesbian organization “has a table set up in Hogan 1 this week, with petitions to sign in support of the ruling” of the State Supreme Court to allow same sex marriages.  Further, it includes an editorial by Editor Kathryn Meyers supporting that decision.

In addition, there is a full page, full color “advertisement by Allies asking students to put a sticker supporting Allies on their dormitory doors and stating that stickers are available through the RA or the college Student Programs Office.  There is no indication that they paid for the advertisement.  

These actions are violations of the teaching of the Catholic Church.

Sincerely,

Bill Cousins

Past Vice President, Holy Cross 1971-72

Past President, Holy Cross Alumni 1968

Past Associate Trustee Holy Cross 1969-71

cc: 
Rev. Michael C. McFarland, S.J.


President, Holy Cross


Rev. Thomas J. Regan, S.J.


Provincial Society Of Jesus, New England


Avery Cardinal Dulles, S. J.


Fordham University


Kathleen Shaw


Religion Editor, Worcester Telegram

PS. 
On television, Chris Matthews wife is now assisting him on some of his programs.


She is an outspoken and ardent supporter of abortion

